
Senate Reference No. 03-24 

  

  

TO:                  Jane Grant, Chair 

                        Senate Executive Committee 

  

FROM:            Carol Lawton, Chair 

                        Curriculum Review Subcommittee 

  

DATE:             February 5, 2004 

  

SUBJECT:      Proposal for Business Option for Mathematical Sciences Majors 

  

The Curriculum Review Subcommittee supports the proposal for the Business Option for 
Mathematical Sciences, and finds that the proposal requires no Senate review. 

  

  

Approving                                Not Approving             Absent  

C. Lawton, Chair                                                         D. Mansour-Cole 

M. Codispoti                                                                            

R. Duchovic 

G. Hickey 

W. Ludwin 

J. Moore                                                                       



R. Narang                                                                                 

D. Oberstar                                                                  

J. Purse-Wiedenhoeft 

B. Salmon 

S. Sarratore 

  

  

  

 


